
 

 
Dan and Rachael Stoner form a unique team as they both serve as Pilot/Mechanics in Cameroon, West Africa.  Their 

desire is to use their skills in aviation, maintenance and hospitality to see the Gospel travel faster and farther in 

Cameroon.  With over 100 language projects under way in Cameroon their flying provides a vital link between language 

consultants and Cameroonians doing translation work in remote locations throughout Cameroon.  

Dan was 12 years old when he committed his life to missionary aviation.  Rachael was 17 when she committed her life to 

missionary aviation. They met while attending Moody Bible Institute’s aviation program. 

After completing their training in 2007, Dan and Rachael moved to Ohio where Dan gained experience working as an 

aircraft inspector for five years.  In 2012 they left for France along with their four children, to attend language school.  

One year of language school, Dan’s battle with cancer, a two-year aircraft rebuild project along with terms of service 

both in Togo and Cameroon have kept the past seven years busy for the Stoners. 

When not flying, Dan has enjoyed applying his maintenance skills to manage aircraft inspections and major projects in 

Cameroon.  His current project is coordinating an aircraft replacement project for Cameroon. 

Rachael adds many talents to the team in Cameroon where she has served as the safety manager and has implemented 

a new computerized inventory and work order management system while working through her flight check out.  She is a 

certified flight instructor and is currently pursuing her CFII.   

The Stoners are currently on home assignment and plan on returning to Cameroon in January of 2020.   


